
 

* New Online Waste Recording / Reporting Portal being introduced in the coming months * 
 
 
Dear Stakeholders, 
 
The NTFSO is currently developing a new Waste Transfer Management Portal (WTMP) that will replace the 
current Waste Management Regulation System (WRMS) for online recording and reporting of waste 
movement details in relation to the following three areas: 
 

- Waste Transfer Forms (WTF) 
- Transfrontier Shipments (TFS) 
- Green List Waste shipments (GLW) 

 
We expect the new system to be operational in the coming months. 
The NTFSO will contact all stakeholders in due course to issue out registration instructions, guidance 
documents and timelines in relation to the new WTMP system.  
 
In the meantime, all stakeholders that engage with the current WRMS system are to continue to do so until 
such time that the NTFSO advises them of the ‘Go-Live’ date for the new WTMP system. 
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